
Our Week as Redeemer Church 

04-17-2024 
 

Check out what’s happening in our community. 
 
LAST SUNDAY  
While sitting in a Roman prison for sharing the gospel, the apostle Paul wrote to the church in 

Philippi. Early in the letter, Paul encourages them—and us—to remember that for as long as we 

are alive, our purpose is to share the love of God with those around us. 

 
PRAYER FOR THE WEEK 

Gracious God, help me to live each day with gratitude for the life I’ve been given. I ask that you 

would put opportunities in my path to share your love with those who don’t know you. In Jesus’ 

name, amen. 

 
THIS SUNDAY  
 

● 8:30am Traditional Worship in the Sanctuary 
● 9:45am Sunday School for kids ages 2-11 in Meeting Room One (southwest corner of the 

downstairs hallway) 
● 9:45am Youth Group for middle and high school kids in the Staff Office (door at 

southwest corner of the Gym)  
● 11:00am Contemporary Worship in the Sanctuary 

 
KIDS ABOVE ALL HEALTHY BABIES DRIVE  
Join us in helping to provide supplies for babies in foster care by supporting the Kids Above All 
Healthy Babies Drive. We will be collecting diapers and baby wipes at Redeemer throughout the 
month of April, or you can help with some of the other much needed items from their Amazon 
wish list. Questions? Contact Deacon Karen. 
 
BUDGET REQUESTS 
Have an idea for a ministry team, event, or building update? Wednesday, May 1, is the deadline 
to submit your budget requests for July 2024 through June 2025, ahead of our annual meeting 
this June. The budget request form is available online, and paper copies are located in the 
coffee bar area on Sunday mornings. 
 
MOMCO MEETUP: SATURDAY, MAY 4, 9:30AM-12:00PM 
Join other moms at our MomCo group at Redeemer. All moms are welcome, no matter their 
age or the age of their children. We meet to share our hopes, fears, and insights. For more 
information, click here or contact Jade Schwich or Mandi Glowen. 
 

https://www.kidsaboveall.org/babies/
https://www.kidsaboveall.org/babies/
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3G29NAWMQGVUL
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3G29NAWMQGVUL
mailto:karen@redeemerparkridge.com
https://redeemer-changinglives.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/88/responses/new
https://www.themom.co/groups/redeemerchurch
mailto:jade.schwich@gmail.com
mailto:mandiglowen@gmail.com


REDEEMER BOOK CLUB: MONDAY, MAY 6, 6:30PM 
Everyone is welcome to participate in Redeemer’s book club! The next meeting will be on 
Monday, May 6, at 6:30pm, at Redeemer. We’ll discuss Jane Eyre, by Charlotte Brontë. Please 
contact Linda Gonzales with any questions. 
 
PETER SABBATICAL  
Pastor Peter, with the encouragement and approval of Redeemer’s Vision and Strategy Team, 
will be making use of Redeemer’s Sabbatical Policy beginning this May. For more information 
regarding Peter’s Sabbatical, click here.  
 
ONLINE GRACIOUS GRATITUDE  
We all have things we are grateful for, but sometimes we forget to give thanks. Redeemer has 
an online forum that’s a great way to share that gratitude with others, and to lift us up when 
we’re struggling to feel grateful. If you would like to join, or just want to learn more, contact 
Deacon Karen.   
 
MEAL TRAIN MINISTRY 
Do you know of a member of our Redeemer community who would benefit from having a Meal 
Train set up for them (perhaps someone who is recuperating from surgery, lost a loved one, or 
just had a baby)? Check with the person to make sure they’re interested and then email 
office@redeemerparkridge.com to get things started. 
 
SHARE & UPDATE YOUR PRAYER REQUESTS WITH REDEEMER’S PRAYER TEAM 
We have a faithful team continually praying for our congregation. To share your prayer 
requests or to be added to the team, please email redeemerprayerteam@gmail.com. (Do you 
have updates on your recent prayer requests? Please send a quick email to let our team know! 
It helps our team know how to continue praying.) 
 
8:30AM WORSHIP STREAMING ON ZOOM 
We’re streaming our 8:30am Sunday worship services via Zoom so that those who aren’t able 
to make it to Redeemer physically can still be a part of worship. Contact 
office@redeemerparkridge.com for Zoom information. 
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mailto:cpd5137@yahoo.com
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mailto:karen@redeemerparkridge.com
https://www.mealtrain.com/
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